

School Newsletter

Monday 30th September 2019



Last week we said Goodbye to Mrs Cobb who has been working in the office for over 10 years. The children all made her lovely cards and presented her with some beautiful flowers. She will be greatly missed however we all hope that she enjoys her retirement and gets on with those 'bucket list' items.

Star Celebrations

The following children were recognised in our celebration assembly on Monday for their learning, attitudes and demonstration of our values and ethos. Well done!

Tabby, Elin, Bailey, Iona, Daisy, Jasper, George H, Alexis, Martha, Daniel N,
Mrs Farmer and Turtles Class

Class Attendance

Well done Seahorses class for the highest attendance last week with 100% .



Welcome Miss George as our new Apprentice TA she will be working across the whole school

Pupil Premium Funding

We would like to encourage all families who fit the criteria to apply for Pupil Premium Funding. For each child registered for funding the school is allocated additional funding. Please follow the link on the website below to see if your child will qualify.

https://www.dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/education-and-training/schools-and-learning/at-school/pupil-premium.aspx

Thank you

96.8%

Whole school attendance last week:

Government expectation: 96%

Persistent absentee: below 90%



We are going to start phasing out Parentmail. Please can parents keep an open eye for an invitation from SIMSPAY. Depending on your filters this could find its way to your spam folder.

By following the step by step instructions you will be asked to activate your personal account with a code assigned uniquely to you.

This 'ap' is going to transform how we communicate with parents and make it much easier for you as parents to make online payments.

Parentmail will no longer be use from January 2020



Parent Governor Nominations are now open Please hand your nomination into the office by Friday 11th 3.30pm if interested. You are encouraged to meet with the Heat Teacher, Chari of Governor's or the Clerk to find out further information.



A quick visual reminder from 'change4life' about eating a healthy balanced diet. It would be beneficial to all children who have a packed lunch to try and bring a selection of foods from each category minimising the crisps and chocolate bars and sweet drinks.

Choose to be positive



Charmouth Primary School Parent & Teacher Association



Friday 4th October 3.30PM IN THE MAIN HALL

EVERYONE'S WELCOME
Please come along and find out how you can help the PTA support our children

For more info please contact Janna at <u>janna.mcdonald@sky.com</u> Reg. charity no. 1157166 Parentkind

We are still looking for **Parent Helpers** on a Monday afternoon to help escort Shark's class swimming. Please let the office know if you have a spare Monday afternoon to ensure we can safely get the children to their swimming lesson.

Thank you to parents who have already committed their time.

Sharks and Dolphins Class both need parent helpers to assist with beach school this week. Please let your class teacher know if you can help.

Key Dates

Wednesday 2nd Oct - Sharks beach school

Thursday 3rd Oct - Dolphins beach school

Friday 4th Oct - PTA AGM—all welcome

Wednesday 9th Oct - Turtles beach school

Thursday 10th Oct - Harvest Assembly 9am and 2.45

Tuesday 15th Oct - Seahorses beach school

Tuesday 22nd Oct Parent consultation: How your child

Thursday 24th Oct has settled into their new class

Monday 28th Oct - Half Term

Friday 20th Dec - End of Term

Tuesday 7th January - Start of spring term